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Operating Status of Plants in China 

 

As reported in some media, Dongguan Chang’an Rihua Electronic Plant, one of the 

Company’s manufacturing contractors in China, and Dongguan Alps Electronics Co., 

Ltd., one of the Company’s subsidiaries in China, temporarily suspended plant 

operation from July 1, 2014. 

 

As of July 4, 2014, the plants have partially resumed operation and we are taking 

measures to restore production as soon as possible with the cooperation of the relevant 

authorities in China. 

 

We will make an announcement again when all operations have resumed as normal. 

 

 


